
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Upper Township Families, 
 
The Upper Township School District will be offering a regular education FULL DAY 
preschool program for three and four year olds for the 2020-2021 school year.  The 
purpose of the program is to provide preschool children with disabilities a regular 
education experience where they can receive their education with non-disabled peers. 
 
This program is located at the Primary School. Each class is taught by a certified teacher 
and supported by an instructional aide.  Children MUST BE three years old by 10/1/2020 
and fully toilet trained to be considered.  The program follows the Upper Township School 
District calendar.  There will be tuition of $5,875 for non-disabled students.  
Transportation is not available.  Selection will be by a publicly run lottery.  A meeting to 
discuss the program and answer any questions will be held on Thursday March 19th at 
7:00pm in the Primary School music room. 
 
This full day program will provide all of the students with early learning experiences that 
will assist them when they enter kindergarten.  Our program focuses on the developmental 
needs of the child and includes appropriate activities to help develop communication, motor, 
self-help, and behavioral skills.  Specials, an opportunity to buy lunch, and nap time is also 
included. 
 
Application for participation in the lottery are made in person at the Primary School 
between March 23rd and 27nd.  No applications will be accepted after March 27, 2020.  
The office hours are 9:30am-4:00pm. 
 
The public lottery will be held on April 2nd at 7:00pm in the Primary School music room.  A 
parent/guardian must be present to represent the student at the lottery. 
 
For more information contact Jill Clark, School Social Worker, @ 390-2242 ext. 2180 or 
email clark.jill@upperschools.org. 


